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Happy December room 202 families!
This month we will be exploring different fairy tales. Each week in December, we
will read a different fairy tale; including Jack and the Beanstalk, The Three Billy
Goats Gruff, and many versions of The Gingerbread Man. We will plant our own
beanstalk, make a troll mask, and go on a gingerbread man hunt; to just name a
few of the fun things we will do!

Dates to Remember
December 23rd-January 3rd Winter Break (No school)

December 23rd and 24th, as well as January 2nd and 3rd are school out of
session (SOS) days.

Since it is now getting to be very cold, please bring snow pants, coat, hat, boots,
mittens/gloves every day for your child. Even if there is no snow, please still bring
snow pants. The children are outside for 30-45 minutes, so they do get cold
without snow pants. The kids are getting more independent with dressing
themselves in their winter gear each day! Practice makes progress!

I’m looking forward to enjoying the magic of fairy tales with your children this
month. Please reach out with questions or concerns. I am always happy to chat!

Kindly,
Teacher Grey


